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Incident:  Abbotsford Police Investigate Fatal Collision in Surrey 
 
Abbotsford – February 1, 2011.   
 
 
Last night at 9:40 pm an 18 year old female pedestrian was struck by a marked Surrey RCMP 
vehicle on King George Highway near 98th Avenue.  Unfortunately the young woman succumbed 
to her injuries in hospital a short time later.  The Abbotsford Police Department was requested to 
investigate the incident and has supplied a team of investigators and Collision Re-
constructionists.  The RCMP member involved in the collision has approximately 2 years 
experience.  The young woman was not known to police.   
 
Abbotsford Police Department is requesting that any witnesses to the incident contact us at 604-
859-5225. 
 
Regardless of the details of the collision, and the progress of the investigation, we recognize that 
a loss of life is a tragedy.  We wish to extend our condolences to the family of the young woman.   
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